
Please do whatever you can to expand Medicaid.  I have a 4 year old grandson who was 
diagnosed at 2 with a seizure disorder and who depends on CHIP as do his siblings. The disorder 
affected his development and he has needed much medical attention and therapy.There was 
concern that the program would not be reauthorized a few years ago but thankfully there was a 
positive result as CHIP was reauthorized for several years. 
 
There are many other people whose health care depends on the actions of the state.  You must 
do what you can to expand Medicaid. 
 
Edward Acosta 
eleosa1@hotmail.com 
9136204061 
Olathe, KS 66062 
 
 

mailto:eleosa1@hotmail.com



